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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will be working on the following spellings during this half term. We have split the spellings as we will 

be working on them in class over the next few weeks. 

 

On Fridays, the children will be given a short spelling test covering the spellings we have been practising 

in class throughout the week. Please support your child to learn the spellings at home. We encourage 

the children to learn the spellings by using the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check method. Where 

appropriate, please encourage your child to think of additional spellings that fit the spelling pattern/rule. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Holt and Mrs Hudson 
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